KAMALA NEHRU COLLEGE

UNIVERSITY OF DELHI

June 15th, 2017

NOTIFICATION
(UNIVERSITY OF DELHI ON LINE EXAMINATION MARK SHEET/STATEMENT OF MARKS)

It is notified to all concerned that in respect of those courses for which Mark
Sheet/statement of Marks have been published on the University of Delhi Website
(www.du.ac.in), no other Mark sheets/Statement of Marks will be issued by the
University of Delhi. The students are required to take printout of the Mark
sheets/Statement of Marks from the DU website and the same will be treated as
original vide University Notification dated 29" September, 2013.

In the light of the above, all the students of all courses are advised to save the
Score card i.e. Mark sheets/Statement of Marks for future purposes. The Result
link will not be available on the Website later, as per University notification.

Dr. Kalpana Bhakuni,
Principal
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